
Week Commencing: 12.6.23 

The first week back has been as busy as ever at Oak View School, with pupils throwing themselves in to their 

new topics. 

Wednesday saw most of the school attending the annual trip to Paradise Park. Different animals were seen, 

playgrounds were accessed and fun was had by all! Due to a last minute issue with the Rotary clubs                  

arrangements, 3 of our Upper School classes were unable to attend but enjoyed a relaxed day at school including 

pizza in the sunshine! Hopefully next year will see the whole school accessing the trip again. 

Have a great week— Tina, Head Teacher 

Birthdays been and coming up!……  

Mary (Yellow) and Alan (Cherry). 

Enjoy your special day! 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

12.6.23 End of year reports out this 

week. 

14.6.23 Parents Evening 

21.6.23 Oak View has talent! 

30.6.23 Space Day 

12.7.23 Sports Day event. 

14.7.23 Leavers Prom. Ticket only  

19.7.23 Leavers Assembly 

20.7.23 Last day of the academic 

year for pupils 

21.7.23 INSET Day for staff 

4th and 5th Sept 23 INSET Day for 

staff 

6.9.23 Pupils start new academic 

year 

Summer Holiday club 
 
We are still in discussions with Epping Forest Council regarding 

Oak View hosting holiday clubs moving forward. Therefore there 

will be no summer holiday club this year. 

We hope that our holiday clubs will be reinstated next academic 

year. 

Coffee Mornings 

15th June 2023 9.30am 

A speaker from ‘PACT for Autism’ will be attending this session. 

Come along for information and enjoy a catch up. 

23rd June 10am. 

Come and meet the incontinence team who are happy to answer 

any questions you may have about toilet training, pads, etc.  

If you wish to attend one or both of the coffee mornings please 

email Julie; FEO@oakview.efspt.org 

With the glorious weather upon us, please make sure your child is 

dressed  appropriately for school. Light weight clothing is          

important as classrooms can get very hot despite ventilation. This 

week we are due to continue with high temperatures. Next week 

the warm weather continues with showers. 

Joke of the week 

What do you call a Mexican who has lost his car? Carlos!! 

Sent in by Nicky Mullins, Friend of Oak View School 


